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State Bank of Pakistan (SBP) disseminate monthly Inflation Snapshot (base 2015-16) after the release of Price 

Indices by Pakistan Bureau of Statistics (PBS). Since the data is already available on PBS website 

(https://www.pbs.gov.pk/cpi), SBP is discontinuing Inflation Snapshot. Inflation Snapshot for the month of 

October 2022 is the last of its series by SBP. 

To facilitate its stakeholders, SBP has also decided to improve the timelines of Inflation Monitor, a detailed 

publication on inflation. It will be published on 6th day of every month (or the next working day if 6th is a 

holiday). The Inflation Monitor can be accessed from the following link: 

https://www.sbp.org.pk/publications/Inflation_Monitor/index2.htm 

 

https://www.pbs.gov.pk/cpi
https://www.sbp.org.pk/publications/Inflation_Monitor/index2.htm

